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Dear Community,
As your school board members, we wanted to update you about exciting changes in 
our school district.

Board Hires Bob Laney as Superintendent
The School Board completed its search for a superintendent 
and, at the meeting on March 5, approved a three-year 
contract with Robert (Bob) Laney.  Laney, who was serving as 
Assistant Superintendent for St. Louis Park Schools, will 
begin on July 1, 2012.  “We appreciate the input we received 
from students, staff, parents, and community members 
throughout the search and interview process,” said Board 
Chair Barry Kinsey.  On February 2, the Board concluded 
three days of interviews with finalists and voted unanimously 
to enter into contract negotiations with Bob Laney.  Board 

member Dave Evans commented, “I like the fact that he’s an experienced 
administrator.”  Laney has spent twenty-three years of his career in St. Louis Park; 

he served as Assistant Superintendent for five years, Principal of St. Louis Park 
High School for eleven years, and Assistant Principal for seven years.  Board 

member Andie Scamehorn identified one of Laney’s strengths as his “use of 
process, data, and collaboration in his decision making.”

 District Awarded Hennepin Youth Sports Grant
Residents may have noticed projects underway at Wilshire Park Elementary and the stadium field 
at Central Park.  Hennepin County’s Board of Commissioners approved the 2012 Hennepin Youth 
Sports grants and St. Anthony-New Brighton School District was awarded a $249,000 
facilities grant and an additional $8700 grant for gymnastics equipment.  Commissioner 
McLaughlin explained, “this is the use of some of the sales tax money that paid for the Twins 
ballpark and for the expansion of youth opportunities.”  The 2012 grant program included twelve 
awards for facility improvements which totaled almost $2.2 million.  McLaughlin said, ”I think it’s 
another great success and it’s going to make the lives of our young people that much better.”

The facility improvements for St. Anthony-New Brighton School District include:
• Maximizing the use of available recreational space within the City of St. Anthony by constructing 
a soccer-specific facility at Wilshire Park Elementary School to meet the increasing demand of the 
high-growth sport without harming existing spaces.  Recreational space is being renovated this 
summer at Wilshire Park.  The existing t-ball field will be reconfigured, a new youth soccer field will 
be constructed, and a perimeter fence will be installed.

• At the middle school/high school stadium field, an energy efficient lighting system and a perimeter 
fence were installed in the spring.  This lighting system will extend the hours the football/soccer 

stadium field can be used, provide a more neighborhood-friendly experience, and reduce operational 
costs.

Thank you for your continued support of St. Anthony-New Brighton School District!

Sincerely,
 Your School Board members,

  David Evans, Barry Kinsey, Andrea Scamehorn, Don Siggelkow, Leah Slye, and Mike Volna
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St. Anthony-New Brighton School 
District Receives Certificate of 

Excellence in Financial 
Reporting Award

 

St. Anthony-New Brighton School District was one of 22 school 
districts in Minnesota to be awarded the Certificate of Excellence 
(COE) in Financial Reporting from the Association of School 
Business Officials International (ASBO).  Our District received the 
COE for having met or exceeded the program’s high standards 
for financial reporting and accountability.  The COE in Financial 
Reporting award represents a significant achievement and reflects 
the school district’s commitment to the highest standards of school 
system financial reporting.  The district was recognized for its 
Comprehensive Annual Financial Report for the fiscal year ending 
June 30, 2011.  “This award confirms the business office’s 
commitment to financial accountability and transparency,” 
explained Barry Kinsey, Chair of the School Board.  St. Anthony-
New Brighton School District also received the Minnesota 
Department of Education’s (MDE) School Finance Award in 2008, 
2009, 2010, and 2011.  MDE recognizes school organizations that 
exhibit sound fiscal health and financial management policies and 
procedures with the annual School Finance Award.

Parents and community members 
are invited to attend a small, informal 
gathering with Superintendent Bob 
Laney.  Come and meet Mr. Laney 
and learn more about our school 

district.

Thursday, September 27   1:30 p.m.      
St. Anthony Community Center
CS 12

Thursday, October 25         6:30 p.m.      
St. Anthony Village High School
Media Center

Thursday, November 29     1:30 p.m.      
Wilshire Park Elementary
Multipurpose Room

Call Community Services at
 612-706-1166 to make a reservation.

St. Anthony-New Brighton School District acknowledges and 
appreciates the 105 combined years of service our retirees dedicated 
to students in our schools and families in our community.

2011-2012 Retirements

Ines Cifuentes, Assistant Teacher
Community Services, 19 years 

Joseph Eichler, District Engineer 
17 ½ years 

Linda Eichler, Administrative Assistant  
Community Services, 22 years

Carol Yeater
Assistant Teacher 

Community Services, 28 years

Barbara Swanson
Health Teacher  

St. Anthony Village High School, 19 years

Coffee and 
Conversation 

with the 
Superintendent 

Barry Kinsey, Chair of the School Board, and 
Kristen Hoheisel, Director of Business Services
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ExCEL Award Winners
Congratulations to St. Anthony Village High School students Mary-Clare 
Couillard and McDaniel Foley who were nominated for the Minnesota 
State High School League’s (MSHSL) ExCEL Award.  Each year, high 
schools are invited to honor one junior girl and one junior boy with a 
nomination for the ExCEL Award--given for a student’s Excellence in 
Community, Education, and Leadership. This recognition program is 
designed to commend high school juniors who are involved in a MSHSL 
fine art and/or athletic activity, hold some sort of leadership position in 
their school, and work voluntarily in their community.

Congratulations to St. Anthony 
Village High School Girls 

Softball Team!  
The Huskies won second place at the 

state tournament!

Visual Art Competition Winners
St. Anthony Village High School students competed in 
the Minnesota State High School League Visual Arts 
Section 4A competition at the Perpich Center for the Arts 
in Golden Valley on April 22th, 2012.  
The following students secured an award:

Spotlight on the Arts Award:  Emily Rognrud
Superior Gold Medals:  Thomas Busch, Isabella 
Cameron, Brittany Fortin, Emma Halet, Emily 
Rognrud, Alyssa Voelker, and Tenzin Younten
Excellence Awards:  Thomas Busch, Laura Callen, 
and Connor McKee
Achievement in the Arts Awards:  Leah Dillon, 
Annie Lindahl, Dawit Tesfai, and Isaac Weis

Congratulations to the following 
students for competing in state 

competitions:
Gymnastics:  Erin Jackson
Wrestling:  Phillip Horsager

Science Bowl Team
Girls Golf:  Katie Wortman

Speech:  Elizabeth Jacobsen, Anne Klaesges, 
Lizzie Klaesges, and Kayla Voelker
Track and Field: David Shadduck

Synchronized Swimming: Hannah Anderson, 
Hanna Arntsen, and Audrey Kruse

Triple “A” Award Winners
Congratulations to David Busacker and Ellen (Ellie) Zeller who were 
nominated for the Minnesota State High School League’s (MSHSL) 
Academics, Arts, and Athletics (AAA) Award.  To receive the award, 
students must be a high school senior who maintains a grade point 
average of 3.0 or higher and excels in both sports and the fine arts.  

McDaniel Foley Mary-Clare Couillard

2012 Athena Award
Congratulations to Ellie Zeller who was selected as 

the 2012 Athena Award recipient—given to the 
outstanding senior female athlete.  Beginning in eighth 

grade, Zeller received ten varsity letters and seven 
conference awards and holds the school record for 
total career points in the girls basketball program.

Sophomores Win 2nd 
Consecutive Title as World Savvy 

Champions
Congratulations to St. Anthony Village High School 
sophomores Zoey Armstrong, Kiley Christenson, 
Molly Jansen, Thu Nguyen, and Erika Sawyer for 
securing their second consecutive championship at the 
World Savvy Challenge at Macalester College in St. 
Paul.  The World Savvy Challenge engages teams of 
middle and high school students to explore some of 
today’s most pressing local and global issues. This 
year, students researched the theme of Sustainable 
Communities and presented their research and 
solutions to judges from the community. 

Ellie Zeller

David Busacker 
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Top 10 Graduates in the Class of 2012 

St. Anthony Village High School Recognized Among America’s Best 
High Schools by US News & World Report

St. Anthony Village High School was ranked 9th among the best high schools in Minnesota, according to US 
News and World Report’s article on America’s Best High Schools.  St. Anthony Village High School was 
designated as a silver medal school based on student performance on state tests and Advanced Placement 
(AP) exams.  Minnesota has 7 gold medal schools, 42 silver medal schools, and 96 bronze medal schools. 
Nationally, St. Anthony Village High School ranked 563rd of the 21,776 public high schools analyzed for the 
report. To view the full article, visit www.stanthony.k12.mn.us/hs.

Record Number of Students Take 
Advanced Placement Exams

St. Anthony Village High School had a record number of 
students taking Advanced Placement (AP) exams in May.  
This year, 228 students took 396 AP tests, including 23 
studio arts students who submitted portfolios.  Compared 
to 2011 when 217 students registered for 373 tests, in 
2012 student participation increased 5% and exams 
increased 6%.  AP courses help students acquire the 
skills needed to be successful in college and most 
four-year colleges in the United States give students 
credit based on AP Exam scores.

University of Minnesota 
Acknowledges St. Anthony’s 

Rigorous Curriculum
St. Anthony Village High School Principal Wayne Terry 
received a congratulatory letter from Dr. Wayne Sigler, 
Director of Admissions at the University of Minnesota, for 
the school’s participation in the Advanced 
Placement (AP) program.  “Our data shows that your 
high school ranks among the top in the state for the 
number of students who take AP coursework and then 
enroll at the University of Minnesota. The 14 students 
from St Anthony Village High School who enrolled at 
the U of M this year submitted 51 AP exam scores and 
earned a total of 239 credits at the U of M.”  To view the 
full article, visit www.stanthony.k12.mn.us.

Sarah Birnbaum Emily Gustafson

Naomi Pietenpol

David Busacker Elizabeth Jacobsen

Nicholas Rekuski

Alexander Gulachek

Sylvia Lease Joseph Twohy

Ellen Zeller

2012 Fall Sports Registration Meeting
Monday, August 6, 6:30pm, MS/HS Auditorium
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 Members of Builders Club, a service group for students at St. 
Anthony Middle School, found ways to actively serve and give 
back to their community.  In the fall, students volunteered to 
deliver flyers to homes in St. Anthony and, for their efforts, 
Kiwanis gave money to Builders Club.  “The kids always vote on 
how to use the money they earn,” explained Ginny Kagol, 
Builders Club advisor.  The students voted and decided to donate 
money to two animal rescue groups in St. Anthony and awarded 
a scholarship to a graduating high school student.  In 
addition, Builders Club volunteered on several projects 
throughout the year.  They volunteered at VillageFest, St. 
Anthony’s Early Childhood Halloween Carnival, Feed My 
Starving Children, and throughout the year at Wilshire Park 
Elementary during their concerts.  The middle school students 
also served as bell ringers for the Salvation Army, sewed fleece 
blankets for the animal rescue groups, hosted a food drive, and 
sponsored a toy drive for Christmas with Dignity.  In the Spring, 
students planted seeds and, when the seeds started to sprout, 
donated the plants to residents at Chandler Place.  Builders Club 
is sponsored by St. Anthony Kiwanis.

Builders Club

Congratulations to the 8th 
grade Lego League team!

This was the first team to 
represent St. Anthony Middle 

School at the state tournament.
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For the second year in a row, St. Anthony Middle School students 
and the Humanities team were recognized as Water Warriors 
for their efforts in raising money and awareness for their H2O 
For Life project.  H20 for Life connects schools in the United 
States with schools in developing countries to construct a WASH 
(WAter, Sanitation, and Hygiene) project.  This year, St. Anthony 
Middle School had a goal to raise $5500 for the construction of a 
WASH facility for their partner school Mayamaya Primary School 
in Tanzania.

Patty Hall, President and Co-Founder of H20 for Life, was 
inspired by the unique fundraising ideas of the students at St. 
Anthony Middle School and, after hearing of their efforts, H2O for 
Life recognized them as Water Warriors.  For example, 
encouraged by humanities teacher Kirsten Donohue, a group of 
seventh grade girls sold seventy-one strips of material for $1.00 
each and, with help from Paula Christopherson, designed and 

sewed them into a quilt.  In addition, theme baskets were organized by the humanities classes at the middle school.  
Each class decided on a theme and collected items to place in the basket.  The quilt and theme baskets were sold 
at an auction during performances of the middle school play.  In May, students gathered donations from the 
community for the annual Water Walk Day.  As a result of the students’ efforts, over $5000 was raised and 100% of 
the proceeds supported the construction of a WASH facility for Mayamaya Primary School.  For more information 
about St. Anthony Middle School’s involvement in H2O for Life projects, contact Ginny Kagol by 
email: gkagol@stanthony.k12.mn.us.

St. Anthony Middle School Students Believe in Service to Others
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Wilshire Park was proud to send six Destination 
ImagiNation (DI) teams to the District Competition on 
March 24th. Three of those teams advanced to the state 
competition on April 14th—The Cows that Moo Inside Your 
Shoe, Super Stealthy Ninja Smoothies, and Taconators 
Eating Football Pajamas.  At the state competition, The 
Cows that Moo Inside Your Shoe placed first and qualified 
for the global competition from May 23-26 in Knoxville, 
Tennesee.  

The Cows That Moo Inside Your Shoe proudly 
represented Wilshire Park and St. Anthony-New Brighton 
School District at the competition in Knoxville.  The team 
finished 16th in a field of 70 elementary teams.  

The team includes students James Hinks, Sarah Jonas, 
Jeremiah Lucas, Caleb Marquette, Ava Marthaller, 
Abe Jaeger Mountain, and Kayli Rodkewich and team 
managers, Joel and Beth Marquette.

W
ilshire Park Elem

entary

Incoming Kindergarteners Focus on 
School Readiness

Wilshire Park is helping parents learn what they can do 
to help their child get ready for kindergarten.  Families, 
whose children will begin kindergarten in September, 
were provided with activities to work on during the 
summer months to help their child get ready to start 
school.  In addition, kindergarten teachers conducted a 
brief assessment with the children to gather data so they 
can best prepare for the learning needs of the incoming 
class of students.

Volunteers Serve Over 
6400 Hours

During the 2011-2012 school year, 200 volunteers 
logged over 6,400 hours and performed various 

functions at Wilshire Park Elementary.  The 
volunteer hours are equivalent to six individuals 
working six hours every day of the school year.

Sharing Artwork in the Classroom
Wilshire Park participates in the Art Adventure Program which introduces students to works of art from a variety of 
cultures.  Sponsored by the Minneapolis Institute of Art (MIA), Art Adventure trains parent volunteers who visit 
classrooms with posters of art relating to a common theme, such as animals, celebrations, or relationships.  The 
parent volunteers work with students in kindergarten through grade 4 and lead discussions about selected art 
reproductions. Students are very receptive to learning the history of each piece presented as well as the 
biographical information about the artist.  As a follow-up to the presentations, each classroom in grades K-4 takes a 
field trip to the Minneapolis Institute of Art for an Art Adventure tour.

Susan Boatman, teacher and DI Coordinator, and Principal 
Kari Page are pictured with students from The Cows That 

Moo Inside Your Shoe.

Destination ImagiNation Teams Participate at State and Beyond  
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Defensive Driving 55+: Eight Hour Course
The class consists of lecture, films and discussions.  There is no behind-the-wheel driving and there are no tests. 
Class#: 5301-F12A  • Wednesday & Thursday, September 5 & 6 • Community Center • 5:30-9:30 p.m.  Fee:  $25

Defensive Driving 55+: Refresher Course
If you have taken a state approved eight-hour Defensive Driving Course (55+), you can renew your 10%, three-year 
car insurance discount by taking the state-approved, four-hour refresher course.  There’s no driving and no test.  
Class#: 5300-F12A • Wednesday, October 3 • Community Center • 5:30-9:30 p.m. • Fee:  $22
Class#: 5300-F12B • Monday, December 3 • Community Center • 8:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. • Fee:  $22

Gentle Yoga
Gentle Yoga strengthens the body while calming and focusing the mind. Learn how to take this slower, gentler 
version of Yoga into your daily life to strengthen and tone your body, improve circulation, lower blood pressure, and 
help relieve stress.   Please dress in comfortable clothes and bring a mat, towel, or rug for floor work.  
Class#: 5020-F12A • Fridays, October 12-December 14      
Community Center, Multi Purpose Room • 10:30 -11:15 a.m. • Fee: $49.50

Over 50 and Fit   
Enjoy fitness while having fun.  Classes are low impact and designed for people over 50 years old.  The program 
combines aerobic routines and stretching exercises for one hour.  It is self-paced, safe, and will make exercising a 
regular part of your health care.  Wear comfortable clothing and tennis shoes.  Please bring an exercise mat if you 
have one.  
Mondays, Wednesdays, & Fridays
Class#: 5000-F12A • September 10-November 2 • 9:00-10:00 a.m. • Community Center • Fee:  $56
Class#: 5000-F12B • November 5-December 21  (no class Nov. 23) • 9:15-10:15 a.m. • Community Center     
Fee:  $49

Qigong For All Ages                                
Come explore the Chinese art of Qigong. This practice aligns breath, movement, and exercise while helping to 
balance ones qi (chi) or intrinsic life energy.  Qigong practice involves rhythmic breathing, coordinated with slow 
stylized repetition of fluid movement, and a calm mindful state.  Learn ten simple movements to help restore vitality to 
your body while calming and focusing your mind.  All fitness and age levels welcome. 
Class #: 5022-F12A • Thursdays, September 6-October 18     
Class #: 5022-F12B • Thursdays, November 1-December 20 
10:30-11:15 a.m.   Community Center     Fee:  $38.50

Home Chore Help For Senior Citizens                                
The Student Employment Program provides all senior citizens living in St. Anthony-New Brighton School District an 
opportunity to hire students to help with yard maintenance, lawn mowing, moving furniture, light cleaning, window 
washing, house cleaning, snow shoveling, and more.  Join us to learn more about this program and how to get the 
help you need to maintain your home. 
Tuesday, September 18    10:00-11:00 a.m.   Community Center     Free - Please call 612-706-1166 to register
 
The New Long Term Care Consultation Requirement                                
In October of 2011, the Minnesota legislature amended Statute 256B.0911.  The amendment requires, with few 
exceptions, any individual or couple contemplating a move to assisted living to first have a telephone consultation 
with Senior Linkage Line and obtain a verification code from them to provide to the chosen assisted living facility.  The 
class will provide information and answer questions about this new law.  
Wednesday, September 12    1:00-2:00 p.m.   Community Center     Free - Please call 612-706-1166 to register

Classes

To register, or for more information on these classes, 
call Community Services at  612-706-1166.



 

Fall Bingo Party
Stop by the Community Center at 3301 Silver Lake Road to pay in advance to
reserve your seat.  Space is limited!  Tickets will also be sold at the door until capacity is met.
Monday, October 29      Community Center   1:30-3:00 p.m.       $3.00   

St. Anthony Senior Citizen Holiday Party    
Join us for a holiday celebration! A delicious pasta luncheon will be served and lively music will be played by 
Jolly Jammers!  Pre-registration and payment is required by Monday, December 3. In-person or mail-in 
registrations are taken at Community Services, 3301 Silver Lake Road, St. Anthony.
For more information call 612-706-1166.
A non-perishable food donation for the local food shelves would be greatly appreciated. 
Monday, December 10    12:00 noon   Community Center     Fee:  $6

9
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Special Events

Tuesday
Bunco  
1st, 3rd and 5th Tues of the month
9:30-11:00 a.m.
$.75 per week plus prize money  
St. Anthony Community Center

Cribbage  
1:00-3:30 p.m.
$.75 per week plus prize money 
St. Anthony Community Center

Euchre 
1:00-3:30 p.m.
Small prize fee                                                                          
Autumn Woods Apartments 
2600 Kenzie Terrace

Wednesday   
Bridge for Fun                                                           
12:30-3:30 p.m.                                           
$1.25 per week                  
St. Anthony Community Center 
Call 612-706-1166 for the name 
& telephone number of the Bridge 
registration volunteer.

Hand & Foot           
1st and 3rd Wednesdays 
of the month                                               
10:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m.                                  
$.75 per week plus prize money                 
St. Anthony Community Center 
Call 612-706-1166 to sign up

Friday
Scrabble
1:00-3:00 p.m.
$.75 per week 
St. Anthony Community Center 
Sign up for this group by 
calling 612-706-1166. 

Weekly 
Events
Monday
Pinochle  
1st, 3rd and 5th Tuesdays 
of the month
1:00-3:30 p.m. 
Small prize fee  
Landings Silver Lake Village  
2501 38th Ave. 

Thursday
500 Card Club
1:00-3:00 p.m.
Small prize fee
Autumn Woods Apartments 
2600 Kenzie Terrace 

Introduction to Medicare – An Overview                               
This presentation reviews recent changes to Medicare, what is covered by Parts A, B, C and D, as well as available 
Medicare supplement options.  The enrollment process and options for enrollment in Medicare will be discussed along 
with the personal costs of the program.  We will address the donut hole and eligibility for extra help with prescription 
drug costs.  We will introduce the services of the Senior LinkAge Line® that include assistance making personal 
comparisons using the Medicare.gov website and the Health Care Choices booklet.
Wednesday, September 26    10:30-11:30 a.m.   Community Center    Free - Please call 612-706-1166 to register

Basics of CPR
Initial actions taken by bystanders in a cardiac arrest are very important to a person’s chances of survival.  The St. 
Anthony Fire Department will teach you the practical skills needed to help save a life.  You will learn the basics of adult 
hands-only CPR and AED use.  There is no test or certificate issued with this training.  This class is supported by a grant 
from the MRC – Minnesota Resuscitation Consortium. 
Dates:    Morning Times: Evening Times:
Monday, September 10           10:30-11:30 am            6:30-7:30 pm 
Thursday, October 11             10:30-11:30 am            6:30-7:30 pm 
Thursday, November 15          10:30-11:30 am            6:30-7:30 pm 
Monday, December 10            10:30-11:30 am            6:30-7:30 pm 
Free–Please call 612-706-1166 to register. Class held at St. Anthony Community Center, Room CS9   
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Tour Owatonna State Orphanage Museum 
Lunch at Hubbell House and Visit to Fireside Orchard  
Enjoy lunch at the famous Hubbell House restaurant located in an historic building in quaint Mantorville. After lunch, 
we will travel to Owatonna for a tour of the Minnesota State Public School Orphanage Museum. Our tour will include 
a presentation by Harvey Ronglien (Ward of the State 1932-1945), tour of Cottage 11, a restored boys’ cottage, and 
an opportunity to watch videos and hear stories told by those who lived this history. On our way home, we will stop 
at the Fireside Orchard and enjoy the fall harvest.  Please indicate your lunch choice when registering: roast sirloin 
of beef or Hubbell baked chicken.  All entrees will include a baked potato, Hubbell House salad, vegetable, fresh 
baked roll, and beverage.  Registrations due by August 21. 
Class#: 5272-F12A • Thursday, September 13 • $59 includes lunch, tour, and transportation
Depart:  9:45 a.m. upper parking lot     Approximate Return:  6:00 p.m.

Trips for Senior Citizens

A Perfect Wedding at The Old Log Theater
A man wakes up in the bridal suite on his wedding morning to find an attractive girl in his room.  His bride-to-be arrives 
to dress for the wedding and, in the ensuing panic, the girl is locked in the bathroom.  The crisis escalates to nuclear 
levels by the time the mother of the bride and others arrive. This rare combination of riotous farce and touching love 
story has provoked waves of laughter across Europe and America.  Please indicate your luncheon selections when 
registering: chicken breast, smoked pork chop, walleye almandine, beef stroganoff, or vegetarian lasagna.  
Registrations due by October 1.
Class#: 5276-F12A • Wednesday, October 18     $62 includes lunch, performance, and transportation
Depart:  10:00 a.m. upper parking lot     Approximate Return:  4:30 p.m.

Bye Bye Birdie at Chanhassen Dinner Theatre
When Elvis-like rock & roll star Conrad Birdie is about to be inducted into the Army, the teen nation is united by a national 
publicity contest where Birdie will bid a typical American teenage girl goodbye with an all-American kiss live on “The Ed 
Sullivan Show.” A satire done with the fondest affection, Chanhassen Dinner Theatres breathes new life into this Broadway 
Tony-Award winning musical of the ‘60s. Bye Bye Birdie and its theme of parents and teens will still resonate with 
audiences of today.  Registrations due by November 14. 
Class#: 5277-F12A • Wednesday, November 28 • $82 includes lunch, performance, and transportation
Depart:  9:30 a.m. upper parking lot     Approximate Return:  5:15 p.m.
 

It’s a Wonderful Life at the Festival Theatre in St. Croix Falls Wisconsin
It’s Christmas Eve and George Bailey is ready to give up. Facing arrest for bank fraud after being set up, George is deeply 
troubled despite his many selfless deeds. Heaven assigns Clarence (Angel Second Class), to help George in his darkest 
hour. This production will warm your heart.  We will stop for lunch at Eichten’s Bistro in Center City on our way to St. Croix 
Falls. You will have the opportunity to order off of their menu which includes soups, wraps, sandwiches, and their famous 
bison burger. Lunch is on your own (plan on approximately $10-15 for lunch). Snacks and beverages will be available for 
purchase during intermission.  Registrations due by November 1. 
Class#: 5278-F12A • Wednesday, December  6 • $49 includes performance and transportation
Depart:  11:00 a.m. upper parking lot     Approximate Return:  5:30 p.m.

 Avalon Tea Room & Shopping
Experience the nourishing, time honored tradition of afternoon tea at the Avalon Tearoom and Pastry Shoppe. The custom 
of afternoon tea is centuries old. The Avalon Tearoom recaptures the ambience of a quieter era when good conversation 
is shared over delicate foods and a rejuvenating cup of tea.  Please indicate your luncheon selections when registering: 
chicken salad croissant, quiche, or pasta salad. Before tea, enjoy walking around and shopping in downtown White Bear 
Lake.  Registrations due by January 2. 
Class#: 5279-W13A • Wednesday, January 15 • $45 includes includes lunch and transportation
Depart:  9:15 a.m. upper parking lot     Approximate Return:  2:45 p.m.
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SANBE New
sWe Are SANBE

If you haven’t heard about the SANBE Foundation, here’s a quick summary.  Our mission is to enhance the quality 
of educational programs in Independent School District 282.  How?   By giving financial support to teachers who 
wish to bring innovative educational opportunities to their classrooms.

How We Raise Money
SANBE hosts an Italian dinner every homecoming.  This 
year’s dinner will be held on Friday, October 5 and 
coincides with the 50th anniversary of the high school’s 
first graduating class.  The annual Italian dinner is St. 
Anthony’s own great get-together, as it brings 
community members together with teachers and 
administrators.  Watch for announcements about tickets 
on our website:  www.stanthony.k12.mn.us/district/sanbe.

We also sell packages of school supplies to parents 
of children in grades kindergarten through 8.  Parents 
love this program.  We make it convenient for parents 
to do the majority of shopping for their school supplies 
by simply ordering the packs their children need for the 
upcoming school year.  Again, more information is on our 
website: www.stanthony.k12.mn.us/district/sanbe_school-
supplies and on Facebook--just search for “SANBE 
Foundation.”

And, of course, we ask individuals to donate.  What 
about you?  Please consider sending us a contribution.  It 
doesn’t matter what size your contribution is, but it makes 
a world of difference to the students in our district.

How It Works
Each school year, from September through May, the 
SANBE board meets and funds grants in the amount of 
$750 (and four in the amount of $2500) so teachers can 
do things such as: 

• Use iPads as a coaching tool in Physical  
Education classes.  Videos of students  
practicing athletic skills can be reviewed by the 
teacher, shown to the student, and serve as a 
record of progress. 

• Display small items to a large class by using a 
document camera.  Elementary and middle-school 
teachers have added these useful devices to their 
classrooms in just the past year. 

• Bring reading programs to the community such as 
STAR (St. Anthony Reads) and this past year’s 
Dad’s Reading Night at the St. Anthony Community 
Center.
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SAVHS 50th Anniversary Celebration and All-School Reunion

SAVHS 50th Anniversary Celebration Events 
October 5 & 6, 2012

Friday, October 5 
Juli McDaniel Foundation Annual Golf Tournament (open to alumni and the community)

SANBE Annual Italian Dinner
Village Pub Alumni Gathering

Evening open for individual classes, friends, and families to get together on their own.
              

Saturday, October 6 
Band Booster Pancake Breakfast

       Alumni Meet & Greet Opportunities
    Tours of the High School

    Auditorium Events
    Parade & Pep Rally

    Afternoon 50th Homecoming Football Game, Including Alumni Table-Gating
    Evening All Class Reunion

Visit www.isd282.org/50years for more information and to register for the 
all class reunion event. 

The St. Anthony Village High School Alumni Association is 
organizing a celebration to commemorate the 50th 
anniversary of the opening of St. Anthony Village High 
School.  

The weekend of October 5th and 6th will be an exciting 
opportunity for alumni and staff from the past 50 years to 
come together and enjoy a weekend of fun and memories. 

All alumni, staff, friends, and community are welcome and 
invited to join!  Go to  www.isd282.org/50years for more  
information and to register for the all class reunion event.

1960’s Homecoming Parade 


